
tiieir professional career, ancl our second picture shows Miss 
Morrison with the graduating cIass of 1927. Our readers 
will agree that the class, whose flower is the Iris, colours 
purple and gold, and motto S$ectemw Ageiido (Let us be 
seen by our deeds) is a charming one. 

Graduation talres place in a church in the presence of a 
large assembly of people and each graduate talres the 
Florence Nightingale pledge in turn, and, after an Address 
has been given by some distinguished stranger, mounts the 
platform, is presented with her Diploma, and then Miss 
Morrison pins on the badge of each newly made graduate. 

in their turn, visit the Dominion and, in obtaining a wider 
vision of nursing as a whole, add to their efficiency and 
happiness thereby. 

It will be remembered that a t  the Interim Conference 
convened by the International Council of Nurses and 
held. last year a t  Geneva, Miss A. W. Gill, R.R.C., National 
Council of Nurses of Great Britain, expressed the opinion 
that one of the practical issues of this Conference should be 
to arrange for an interchange of nurses between the dif- 
erent countries. She pointed out that doctors, professors 
and students were afforded this opportunity, and she 
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After that, in an adjacent hall, there are congratulations, 
supper, and general good will and happiness. 

The associated functions sometimes extend over a week, 
and the whole ceremony is so impressive as to  make 
Graduation Day, its inspira.tions and obligations, an un- 
forgettable one in the lives of the nurses. 

We wish Miss Morrison and Miss Misner much happiness 
during their stay amongst us, and the acquisition of know- 
ledge which will be of use to  them on their return to 
Canada. And we h o p  that nurses from this country mill, 

thought that with the help of the International Council of 
Nurses it should be possible to  work out some scheme for 
the interchange of nurses between the different countries 
where there were Associations of Nurses affiliated to  the 
I.C.N. There were, she pointed out, many nurses who 
desired to widen their experience and the opportunity of 
working in other countries. 

She proposed that the Board of Directors should be 
invited to  work: out such a scheme, and this was seconded 
by Mrs. Bedford Fenwiclr, and unanimously agreed. 
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Superlntendent, NlcKellar General Hospltal and the Graduation Class 1927. 
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